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Fueled by the promise of riches, the 
discovery of gold on the Klondike 
River started a frenzied rush that 
brought more than 30,000 hopeful 
miners to this forlorn territory. Brutal 
conditions and starvation cost many 
lives in the quest. 
  Mountain historian John W. Robinson 
will tell the gripping story with a slide 
presentation on the way it was in 1898 
and the way it is today. Robinson, a 
life-long veteran of “walking the trails” 
has hiked the treacherous Chilkoot 
Pass twice and has explored the 
Klondike region bringing the story to 
life.  
John Robinson is always a special 
treat. Do plan to attend. Guests most 
welcome. Light refreshments  will be 
served. 

 
 

 
Membership 
Information 
 
It is time for Membership renewals, 
the current memberships expire 
December 31, 2003. Many of you 
have already renewed for the year 
2004 and 2005. Please check your 
address label on this newsletter, it 
shows the year your membership 
expires.  
 
 If you have already renewed, please 
pass the renewal envelope on to a 
friend who would like to join, discard 
the envelope or, better yet, give a gift 
membership to a friend! 
 
If you joined the Historical Society in 
the later part of 2003, your 
membership will show an expiration 
date of 2004. Members have asked if 
more than one year can be paid at a 
time. the answer is: YES! If you would 
like to pay two or three years at a 
time,  your expiration date will be 
extended. 
 
Thank you everyone for your 
membership dues, donations, and 
offers to volunteer for our various 
functions. May the year 2004 be a 
wonderful year for all. 
                        ~DarleneTraxler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sierra Madre 

Historical 
Preservation Society 

Newsletter 
 

Winter  2004 
 

Officers 
Dane Lenton,  
    President 
 
Donald Songster, 
    Vice President 
 
Jeanne Frederick, 
    Treasurer 
 
Darlene Traxler, 
    Membership Chair 
 
Phyllis Chapman, 
    Historian/Publicity 
    Programs 
 
Pam Kelly, 
    Secretary 
    Newsletter 
 
Board of Directors 
Archives: 
  Debbie Henderson 
  Jeanne Frederick 
Lizzie’s Trail Inn: 
  Jay Whitcraft 
  Maurice Orme 
Oral History: 
  Dr. Paul Neiby 
  Eph Konigsberg 
Photographer: 
  Lauren Jensen 
Richardson House: 
  Stan Hutchinson 
Ways and Means: 
  Teresa Chaure 
Directors at Large: 
  Elva Johnson 
  Lynn Kolberg 
  Amy Putnam 
  Leslie Ziff 
 
 
 
 

While they last: 
Sierra MadreTown Calendars 

Special Sale Price- 
  $10.00 

Call (626)355-8129 to order or pick 
them up at Savor the Flavor, the 
Library or Creative Arts Group. 

Happy New Year, 2004 



Sierra Madre Historical 
 Preservation Society 
Post Office Box 202 

Sierra Madre, CA  91025 
626.355.8129 

 

SMHPS needs volunteers for our 
 Wistaria Festival Booth  

March 14, 2004. 
We need set-up and tear-down help as well as people to work the 

booth selling food items,souvenirs,books and talking about 
historical preservation from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

Please call 626.355.8129 
and leave your name and number. 

Non-Profit Org. 
U.S. Postage 

PAID 
Sierra Madre 

91024 
Permit No.  3 

[tÑÑç axã lxtÜ àÉ tÄÄ4  
Thanks to the all the volunteers who helped SMHPS in 2003 with 
booth sales,lemonade sales, calendar sales, working at Lizzie’s, 
helping with Landmark Home gatherings,helping with the history 
of Sierra Madre Centennial publication, Oral History 
volunteers,program meetings attendees and much more. We 
look forward to working with you again in 2004. 
 


